AD COUNCIL HIGHLIGHTS 5/11/11

Ad council met on Wednesday May 11. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 PM.

The Pastors report included updated prayer concerns as well as giving a list of speakers to fill in at the pulpit until we are assigned a new Pastor. Roger Conrad will handle visitations in between Pastors.

Treasure’s Report: Susan announced that a $5,000 gift had been received and that part of that gift was used to pay apportionments. Contracts for the water softener and purification system at the parsonage were discussed and it was agreed that the contracts would be continued until future needs at the parsonage are established. Fifty pancake breakfasts were served on Easter Sunday, with a profit of about $200. The Holy Bears sale netted approximately $215.

Committee Reports: Vikki announced that scholarship awards were approved for six applicants in the amount of $250 each. The recipients will receive verification of awards on May 29. Barb Hix reported on the Women’s Outreach trip to Bangor, donations taken and work done while there.

Other Business: Courtney Trimble proposed setting up and maintaining a new website and facebook page. Members approved her proposals. Farewell Sunday for Pastor Sue will include a potluck luncheon following the Montello service. Fellowship will be in charge.

The next meeting will be June 8th at 7:00 PM
